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I strongly oppose HB2005 and I'm asking you to do the same.  This bill will 

undoubtedly put a lot of manufacturers that sell parts out of business.  If someone 

wants to build a firearm to make it better for their personal use, this right should not 

be taken away.  Criminals will always find a way to get firearms no matter what the 

law, this will only punish the law abiding citizens not the criminals.  

 

Thank you - 

Allen 


